
   

 

Date:  03/01/07 

WWeebb  AAnnnnoouunncceemmeenntt  113333  
Urgent Notice for UB Billers: UB-04 Claim Form Delayed 

The March 1, 2007, Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up 
implementation date for the new UB-04 form has been 
temporarily delayed.  Until further notice, please continue to 
use the UB-92 form for paper and electronic claims. Web 
Announcements on this website will provide updates as they 
become available.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


